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Announcements 

  
New Executive Positions 
APLA Executive Committee 

 
 The APLA Executive Committee has filled the following positions: 

-Vice President/President Elect: Marc Harper (Université de Moncton)  

-VP PEI: Krystal Dionne (PEIPLS)  

  

The following positions remain vacant:  

-Bulletin Editor 

-Conference Coordinator(s) PEI 2021  

(Conference Coordinator is independent from the Executive Committee; it is not an elected position)      

 

  
 
Please forward your nominations to:   
 
Patricia Doucette 
Past President, APLA  
(902) 394-3372 
Past-president@apla.ca  
 


